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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and Honorable Members of the Judiciary 
Committee,
Thank you for this opportunity to submit testimony on LD 1337. I am writing to 
oppose this bill. LD 1337 seeks to make changes to the Maine Human Rights Act. 
These changes will dilute the protections that the act currently affords. I urge you to 
vote Ought Not to Pass on LD 1337.
Thank you for your consideration.


